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Dear colleagues, 

I am delighted to be able to confirm that FIGO and the Chien-Tien Hsu Research Foundation are 

partnering once again to offer a travel Fellowship to enable two young obstetricians and 

gynaecologists to attend the FIGO World Congress, which will next be held in Paris, France on  

9–12 October 2023.  

In addition to attending the FIGO 2023 World Congress, the Fellowship will provide an opportunity 

to attend a centre of excellence in gynaecologic oncology in Paris from 2 to 6 October 2023, to 

gain clinical and research experience. Please note that successful applicants must be available to 

attend both the centre placement and the World Congress in person.  

Details of the Fellowship and how to apply are available on the FIGO website. Please note that the 

deadline for submission of applications is 7 May 2023, after which applications cannot be 

considered. Please circulate this exciting opportunity widely to your colleagues and encourage 

your trainees to apply. 

In addition, if your National Member Society feels able to sponsor a future training opportunity in 

any aspect of women’s health care, I would very much like to hear from you and can assure you 

that FIGO will help you to publicise and promote the opportunity widely. 

Thank you for your kind attention. I do hope that you and your family members stay safe and well 

in these difficult times.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Professor Dame Lesley Regan  

FIGO Honorary Secretary 
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